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How can I support my child?

- Class 3 have continued to make progress in 

their reading so please do continue to listen to 

your child read every day.

- Support them with their spellings and times 

tables in preparation for their weekly tests. 

- Help them with their Genius homework -

ensuring they add a little to their project each 

week over the course of the half term.

- Ensure your child has excellent attendance 

and that they arrive at school on time. 

As always, do not hesitate to contact me if 

you have any concerns. I am available in the 

playground from 8.55am or after school once I 

have dismissed the class. Alternatively, please 

phone the office to make an appointment.

Best Wishes,

Miss Carbery



Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope both you and your child have had a lovely, relaxing 

half-term break. In exciting news, alongside our usual 

adults, Class 3 will have extra support this half term from 

Mr Jasonson.

Literacy: In Literacy, we will be studying The Iron Man by 

Ted Hughes. We will first focus on writing to inform in the 

form of a newspaper article. We will then move on to 

writing to entertain in the form of a narrative.

Maths: In maths we will continue with multiplication and 

division, before moving on to length and perimeter and 

fractions. After this we will shift our focus to mass and 

capacity. 

Science: Our topic is ‘Earth rocks.’ Students will test, 

compare and group rocks. They will study their properties 

and ways to record and present investigation results.

RE: We will return to Christianity, paying particular 

attention to Easter and its significance to Christians. We 

will continue to ask big questions and challenge ourselves 

to uncover links between religions.

History: We will continue to learn about prehistory, looking 

at the Bronze and Iron Ages. Our learning will include 

how people lived during these periods, hillforts and the 

Bell Beaker people.

DT: In DT, our unit is called ‘Mechanical Systems: 

Pneumatic Toys.’ Throughout these lessons, students will 

design and create toys operated by air.

Music: This half term Class 3 will be continue to 

participate in musicianship with PMF (Pimlico Music 

Foundation).

PSHE: PSHE will be varied, ranging from health, 

internet safety and respect for ourselves and others.

PE: PE will take place on Wednesday mornings with 

support from Chelsea FC in the school grounds. 

Please send your child to school in their PE kit each 

Wednesday and ensure they have their uniform with 

them to change into after the lesson. Class 3 will 

continue swimming lessons every Monday afternoon 

starting on Monday 24th February.

Spanish: We will learn about fruits as well as adding 

to our knowledge of short phrases.

Computing: Computing will comprise of learning how 

to send and receive emails as well as branching 

databases.

Class timetable: 


